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MEMORANDUM

TO: Geri Sams, Director, Procurement Department

THROUGH: K.%amp?n Intznm Director, Central Services Department
M: San

FROM nderson, Fleet Manager, Central Services Department,
Fleet Management Division

DATE: August 1, 2022
SUBJECT: Recommendation for Bid #22-289 — Dodge Charger Police Charger

Fleet Management would like to recommend the award of bid # 22-289, to Thomson Motor
Center of Thomson, GA. The vendor’s submission met the requirements of the bid and provided
all of the options requested.

Please advise this office upon completion of notifications so that we may proceed with the
acquisition process.

If you need further information or if you have any questions regarding this recommendation,
please contact the Fleet Management Office at 706-821-2892.
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